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Where a pupil is unable to attend school because they are isolating due to a 
positive test, we will offer access to remote education. This will be shared 
using the link to google drive which is on the class pages of the school 
website.  
 
The DFE have released new guidance which states that children who are 
isolating after positive test and whop are well enough to access learning, 
should continue access to high quality learning at home.  
The DFE have endorsed the material on the Oak Academy and have 
recommended that schools direct their children and parents to these online 
lessons. The content of the lessons will support the learning objectives for your 
child’s year group. 
 
Although your child will be isolating at home, staff will continue to be 
teaching the other 29 children and therefore will not be able to offer the 
same feedback as they were able to during the last lockdown.  
Staff will of course be happy to look at the work completed when your child 
returns to school if they would like to share it.  
 
Material can be accessed on the google drive through the class pages. 
Hyperlinks will be provided on a word document which will take you to the 
work your children can do at home for the days that they will not be in 
school.  
 
For our new children that may not be familiar with google drive, additional 
information will be given by the class teachers.  




